
Advanced Placement Updates from College Board 

In order to support students in continuing their AP journey, College Board is offering optional 
free, online AP classes and take-at-home AP Exams.  

Parents and students can get additional information about this year's exam administration, 
including details about exam dates, times, and tasks below 

The full update can be found  at https://apcoronavirusupdates.collegeboard.org/students 

 AP Testing will not be done in schools this May.  AP exam registrants will be offered the 
opportunity to test from home on-line with 45 minute exams, taking only free 
response questions, and no multiple choice questions. 
 

 AP Exams will focus on the first 75% of the yearly curriculum, or what students were 
most likely already taught before school stopped. 
 
 

 Students may elect to take the at-home exam or cancel the exam and receive a full 
refund. 
 

 College Board will offer free AP Review sessions on line beginning Wednesday 
March 25th, and run at various times for the different courses.  Students can watch the 
sessions later On Demand if they can't watch live.  Schedules for these sessions can be 
found at https://apstudents.collegeboard.org/coronavirus-updates#free-ap-classes. 
 
 

 Special stipulations for certain exams: 

AP Studio Art:  All submissions will be digital (pictures) with no physical artwork being 
mailed.  Deadline for a reduced digital submission requirement will be May 26th. 

Computer Science Principles:  The exam will be entirely project-based digital 
submission with NO written exam.  Digital submission deadline extended to May 26th. 
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